
Our phone numbers are changing

News story

From 1 September our phone numbers are changing. Find out how to contact us.

From 1 September 2020 our phone numbers are changing. Our new phone numbers
have the prefix 0300 or 0303. Previous phone numbers have been deactivated
and you will not be able to reach us on them.

If you need to contact an Official Receiver please search contact information
using our online directory. During the Coronavirus outbreak our staff are
working at home so it is possible it may take longer to answer your call.

If you have an enquiry about redundancy payments, declaring yourself
bankrupt, applying for a Debt Relief Order or putting your company into
liquidation, or other insolvency matters please consult our online guidance
about how to contact us.
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